
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
What a great first week we have had! The children are settling well into their new  
classes and are eager for the topics that we are undertaking this half term. We  
will be learning all about Castles and we will even have the opportunity to visit a 
real life castle! Our topic will end with a fun Knighting Ceremony where we will 
be demonstrating our knowledge about life in medieval times.  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Arundel Castle trip 
 

We will be visiting Arundel Castle on 
Wednesday 5th October. A letter will follow 
shortly with all the relevant details.  

Seesaw 
 

Please make sure that you 
have logged into your 
child’s Seesaw account.  
Here you will find the latest 
newsletters, dates for our library visits, 
weekly news blasts, other reminders as well as 
photos and videos of your child’s work and 
successes. 
 

You are also able to send in things that your 
child has been doing at home that they may 
wish to share with the class, for example, 
photos of visits to castles, models or drawings 
that they have made. Future news letters will 
be on Seesaw only, so please log in.  
 

 

Reading Record 
 

Your child has brought home their reading 
record. Please read with your child and record 
the book you have shared. For every 5 stamps 
they will receive a stamp. Any                      
more reading that you do                        
together can be just for fun, you                          
only need to record one book a                      
day. You child can change their                          
book each day to bring home                        
and enjoy with you. 

PE 
 

We are very lucky this half term to  
have a gymnastic coach in to  
teach us. We will also hopefully  
have the chance to send a team to  
a gymnastic competition, where previous year’s 
teams have been very successful in winning 
trophies and medals. Please ensure that your 
child has a PE kit in school, with no earrings in 
on the following days; 
 

Penguin – Monday and Thursday 
Puffin – Tuesday and Friday 

Peacock – Monday and Friday 

If you have any queries or questions then 
please do not hesitate to speak to us at the 

end of each day. 
 

Thank you for your continued support 

Year Two Team 


